

NEWS UPDATE

PenFinancial Credit Union to observe National Day of Truth and Reconciliation

August 4, 2021 - NIAGARA – The Government of Canada recently passed legislation to make September 30th a new federal statutory holiday called the National Day of Truth and Reconciliation.

This day commemorates the tragic history and lasting effects of the Canadian Residential Schools on indigenous survivors and their communities. This day also provides a meaningful way for all Canadians to reflect on, and learn from the past.

PenFinancial will be observing the National Day of Truth and Reconciliation by closing our branches and offices on September 30, 2021 to enable our employees to recognize and remember the legacy of the residential schools. Only by understanding and learning from our past, can we heal and move forward as a country.

About PenFinancial Credit Union: A truly local values-based credit union that is committed to improving the lives of over 20,000 members and businesses. PenFinancial delivers a full range of financial services online, by mobile and through a network of 6 branches across Niagara. Through their **Truly Local Commitment**, the credit union is a proud Certified B Corporation and Living Wage employer who invests 10% of their pre-tax profits into the communities it serves. For more information visit penfinancial.com.

For more information contact:

Kerry Ould
Chief Marketing Officer
PenFinancial Credit Union
Kerry.ould@penfinancial.com | 905-580-9502